
THE LANCASTER LEDGER 

This Week….  

We only have 15 more days of Kindergarten 

left!  In reading, we are working on blending 

CVCC words, sight words, and different 

types of writing.  In math, we are reviewing 

addition, subtraction, and solid shapes.  We 

are also talking about the parts of a clock 

and money.  

Adventure Awaits 

Sight Words 
I will be testing sight words Thursday,          
May 18th. Once your child has read lists 1-8, I 
will test them on all 80 words.  Your child must 
be able to read all 80 in complete random or-
der to move on to 1st grade sight words.  

LSGT Meeting  
The Local School Governance Team holds a 
meeting every last Thursday of the month at         
5 p.m.  The public is invited to attend.  

May 8, 2017 

Dates to Remember: 

May 12th– Tacky Tourist Day ($1 Donation) 

May 18th– Family Fun Day 

May 25th– Hawaiian Day 

May 26th– LAST DAY OF KINDERGARTEN 

 

P. E. and Music have changed!!   

Music is Mon., Wed., and Fri. 

At the end of the year your child will bring 

home a portfolio of some of the work they 

have completed throughout the year.  Please 

provide a 1” binder for your child’s portfolio.  

We have lots of lost and found!  Please put 

your child’s name in their coats, backpack, 

lunchbox, etc.  

End of the Year Information 

Please make sure that all cafeteria charges, 

ASP bills, candy sale money are paid by May 

27th.  If these obligations have not been tak-

en care of,  report cards will be held.  

FAMILY FUN DAY 

Mark you calendars for Friday, May 

19th!  Please make plans  to join us for this fun day.  

 If you would like for your child to have sun-

screen on, please put it on them before they 

come to school.  

 Please send a change of clothes and shoes with 

your child.  We do water activities and they 

WILL get wet.  

 Wear tennis shoes (No flip-flops or sandals) 

End of the Year Party 

We will be having our end of the year party on    

Friday, May 26th.  More information will be sent 

home in the coming weeks.  I hope you can make 

plans to join us.  


